RECEIVED

Dear Chairman Czaplewski and members of the License and Health Committee,

MAY 0 2 2013

CITY OF WEST ALLIS CLERK/TREASURER

I closed the tavern formerly known as "Wild Bill's Saloon on June 29, 2012. I closed the bar to change the clientele and make some improvements that the health inspector had requested. It is my belief that having been closed for this extended period of time will allow the tavern to not just change the name but also assist in my desire to change from "Wild Bill's" as it was to a tavern that has sandwiches and sports on TV. I would like to become a place to watch the games. The name we have chosen is "Game Day Sports club", which reflects the spirit of the venture and accurately depicts the changes that have been made. This new concept is one that will attract a more successful clientele as well as providing a business that can be expanded in the future. My wife Tina and I feel that the changes that have been made will be beneficial to both the community and our family.

If you or the other members of the committee have further questions I would welcome their phone calls at (414) 218 0959 or if more convenient <u>bp.savage@att.net</u> is my e-mail.

Thank you, Bill Savage

2/2/2